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THANK YOU  

for 2022 
 
Dear Customers! 
 
Thank you for your trust in us, the suggestions and the partnership. Unfortunately, our last 
year's wish for a normal year has not come true. However, the question arises "What is actually 
normal?" 
 
In the course of our year, Advent and Christmas particularly stand for the memory of the great, 
indescribable God who has come to us in this “normality”. He shares with us the normal and 
abnormal life and always offers us a good and therefore peaceful life. 
 
Here are a few pointers on our own behalf: 
 
1. Domestically, we still deliver free of charge from a net value of goods of 130 euros. 
Compared to other suppliers, you have high regular cost savings. Otherwise, we focus on the 
lowest possible costs for you by only charging a flat rate of 6.50 euros or, in the case of 
deliveries abroad, only the transport costs actually incurred without packaging. For larger orders 
with partially liquid materials, however, we are forced to send them separately and possibly 
calculate the costs. We ask for your attention! 
 
2. We have to keep our order confirmations with proforma invoices and advance payment, 
especially for orders that do not reach us via the shop. 
Deliveries abroad are processed against prepayment. We ask for your understanding! 
 
 
 
 

Would you like our almost usual wall overview calendar with 
date slider and you don't have it yet received as an enclosure 
in a delivery from us, then leave it let us know and we will add 
it to the next delivery you at. 
We are also happy to take reservations for free send with your 
next order by mid-February 2023. 

 
 
 
We wish you a “normal” Advent season and then a Merry Christmas. For the new year 
confidence, successful work, health and God's blessings. 
 
Your     Johannes Weiblen 
 
  
PS Last shipping day in 2022 for very urgent stock items is Wed. Dec. 21. From Jan. 4th, we 
will process new orders and ship them from Monday, January 9th, 2023. Please postpone until 
January where possible. You can still send us your order with a corresponding note. THANKS! 
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